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TTC Enterprise Asset Management (EAM) Program: Contract 
Award for Professional Services 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 13, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize the award of contract for the provision of EAM Professional Services to 
SNC-Lavalin Operations and Maintenance Inc. (SNC) in the amount of $7,155,703 
inclusive of HST for a three-year term with options to extend the contract for up to 
two additional one year terms, to be exercised at the TTC’s sole discretion.  


